
Materials for Exploring the World of Encaustics 

with Carolyn Berry


All materials will be provided for a fee of $25 that should be paid directly to the instructor at the 
first class meeting. Students are encouraged to bring any of ephemera to use (found images, old 
books, maps, letters, stamps, thin fancy papers and fabric) that you are willing to cut up to make 
your artwork more personal.  Since we will be experimenting, it might be wise to make copies of 
precious photographs, letters or non-absorbent papers.  


Please wear closed toe shoes for safety in the studio and an apron.  


Bring sharp scissors or exacto knife for cutting collage items and any small sharp-ended tool for 
incising/writing/drawing into the wax (sewing or knitting needles are great) if you have them.


